
 

 

  
 
 

 
Today's Prayer 

Listen or read the Prayer for the Day and join in with thousands of others saying these words. 
Today's Prayer | The Church of England 

 
25/26 Issue No 02                                           Friday 12 September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our first full week of term has been highly 
productive and I am pleased to report that all 
classes observed so far have gotten off to a 
strong start. Students are showing high levels of 
ambition and engagement across the school. It is 
particularly pleasing to see how well our new 
Year 7s have done and it was great to meet 
parents at the Year 7 Success Evening. I hope 
you have enjoyed following events of the first 
week on our Instagram and Facebook accounts. 
If you are not currently following us click here:  
King Edward VI School Facebook  
 
King Edward VI School Instagram 
 
We are looking forward to seeing all Year 11 
parents on Wednesday 17 September from 5pm 
for the Year 11 Success Evening.  
 
KEVI Essentials 
To view our school’s essential information, 
including upcoming events on the school 
calendar, term dates, essential equipment, 
homework and communication guides, click on 
the ‘ESSENTIALS’ tab on the school website: 
Essentials - King Edward VI School 
 

 
 

Useful guides for Go4Schools and ParentPay 
can also be found in the ‘Parents’ section of the 
school website:  Parents - King Edward VI 
School.  
 

Thank You to Tesco for Supporting Our 
Breakfast Club! 

 
We would like to thank Tesco for kindly donating 
cereals and drinks to support our Breakfast Club. 
We always welcome donations to help us 
continue providing this important support to our 
students. If you would like to contribute or feel 
your child would benefit from coming to the club, 
please get in touch with Katy Farrow in the 
Learning Support Department.  
 
Flu Vaccinations 
Flu Vaccinations are taking place in school 
Monday 6 and Monday 13 October. This year, 
the vaccination team will see all students in the 
school, and time slips will be allocated to 

School Photos - Monday 15 September  
School photographs for Years 7, 9 and 11 
will take place next Monday, 15 September 
2025 and includes a Year 11 group 
photograph. If your child is in Year 8 or 10 
and has arrived in school since the start of 
the last academic year, their photograph will 
also be taken. Please remind your child that 
they must bring their school jumper in on 
Monday and need to look extra smart!  
Please remind your child to collect their 
barcode for the school photographs from 
their Tutor on Monday morning.   

 

https://www.churchofengland.org/prayer-and-worship/join-us-service-daily-prayer/todays-prayer
https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISchool/
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvischool/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/parents/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/parents/


 
   

 
 
  

everyone. Therefore, we strongly advise you to 
complete the consent form to indicate whether or 
not you consent. Click the link to complete the 
form.  Consent Form.  Further information was 
sent to all parents and carers by email last week. 

 
 
Shanghai 2025  

The interest in Shanghai 2025 Visit has been 
huge! Thank you so much to all the parents and 
students who have signed up to participate in the 
activities. We would like to inform you that the 
London Trip and Cathedral Visits are now fully 
booked. A refund will be completed for all parents 
where students were unsuccessful for the paid 
events and a letter to confirm will be sent to all 
successful students. 
Spaces are still available for the Home Visit 
with evening meal 
➢ 4 spaces are available on Tuesday 30 

September 2025. 
➢ 3 spaces are available on Thursday 2 

October 2025.  
 

If you are interested in hosting a home visit and 
meal with some of the Shanghai students, please 
complete the form below.  
https://forms.office.com/e/nvBcpAFXEd 

Debate Club in School  

 
 
Local SEND Resources 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk%2Fflu%2F2025%2FSuffolk&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C2ad35cd4fd3549dbc0ec08ddebc7a050%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638925964832441036%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=c2ACE%2BkSQR7a6p%2Bd73tVB5Rr7%2FTVOwXya8xxTACi5pg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FnvBcpAFXEd&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7Cd4c3eb9372d64e5a3e6908ddf080397e%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638931155753208125%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=A8c5oarAwJU8k4powD13SZGYl8Ggr%2FAyRTW7tMUXhFM%3D&reserved=0


 
   

 
 
  

Teen Chill  
Teen Chill is a project whereby Abbeycroft has 
been funded by Bury Town Council, Suffolk 
Police Crime Commissioners and West Suffolk 
Council to provide young people with a safe 
environment to socialise on Monday evenings. 
‘Teen Chill’ provides a service for young people 
in Bury St. Edmunds and immediate surrounding 
areas. Sessions are not structured, instead they 
allow young people to choose what you want to 
do…or do nothing. But if your child does want to 
get involved, there’s plenty to do and they can 
suggest activities that they would like to see 
added. 
 
The Teen Chill sessions take place: 
 
➢ Monday evenings- 7-9pm 
➢ Venue: New Bury Community Centre, 

Charles Place, IP32 6TD. 
➢ Ages: 10 – 16 years old [Year 6 – Year 11]. 
➢ £1 entry fee – FIRST SESSION FREE. 

 
No need to book, just turn up and pay! 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on Facebook 
King Edward VI School Facebook 
 
Follow us on Instagram  
King Edward VI School Instagram 
 
Follow our SEND Instagram page 
KEVI Learning Hub Instagram 

 
Everyone at King Edwards would like to 
wish you a splendid weekend. 
 
 

 
Deri O’Regan 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISchool/
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvischool/
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learninghub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw


 
   

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates for your Diary  
Term dates 2025-2026 & 2026-2027 

Additional information can be found on the calendar page of the website. 

Mon 15 Sept  School Photographs – Years 7, 9, 11 

Tues 16 Sept Year 10 and 11 EHCP & Pupil Passport meetings 

Wed 17 Sept  Year 11 Success Evening 5-7pm 

Thurs 18 Sept  Year 8 & 9 EHCP & Pupil Passport Meetings 

Fri 19 – Sat 20 Sept Battlefields Trip 

Mon 22-Tues 23 Sept Year 11 Careers Interviews  

Wed 24 Sept  Attwells Problem Solving Workshop 

Wed 24 Sept  Year 10 Success Evening 6-7pm 

Thurs 24 Sept  Year 7 Welcome Event at St Edmundsbury Cathedral 

Thurs 25 Sept   Celebration of Achievement for 2024-2025 Year 11  

Tues 30 Sept  Year 11 Author Visit    

Thurs 02 Oct  Open Evening 6-8pm 

Mon 6 Oct   Flu Immunisations 

Wed 8 Oct   Year 10 PSHE Day  

 

Thought for the Week: 

 

Forever is composed of Nows. 
Emily Dickinson 

 
All past issues of this Newsletter are available on our website. 

https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2025-2026.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/04/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2026-2027.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/the-school-calendar/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/parents/parent-bulletin/

